Agenda Item#10.2.2

Meeting of: 24,201
LETTERS OF INTEREST ceting of: January 24, 2016

City Selection Committee Appointments:

1.

Bay Area Air Quality Management District, one position, to fill expired term (March
2017) of Teresa Barrett (Petaluma). Two year term.

e Letter received from Michael Carnacchi (Sebastopol) requesting appointment

e Letter received from Teresa Barrett (Petaluma) requesting reappointment

Golden Gate Bridge, Highway & Transportation District, one position, to fill expired
term (March 2017) of Gina Belforte (Rohnert Park). Two year term.

e Letter received from Gina Belforte (Rohnert Park) requesting reappointment

Remote Access Network (RAN) Board, one position, to fill term vacated by Mayor
Gina Belforte (Rohnert Park). Unspecified term, but must be filled by a Mayor.

e Letter received from Jake Mackenzie (Rohnert Park) requesting appointment



Michacl Carnacchi City of Sebastopol

December 19, 2016

City Selection Committee
c/o Darin A. Bartow
Clerk

575 Administration Drive
Room 100A

Santa Rosa, CA 95403

RE: Request for Consideration of Appointment to the Bay Area Air Quality Management
District

Please accept this letter asking your support for my appointment to the Bay Area Air Quality
Management District. As you know, the mission of the Bay Area Air Quality Management
District “aims to create a heaithy breathing environment for every Bay Area resident while
protecting and improving public health, air quality, and the global climate.”

This goal is also a goal of the City of Sebastopol who's objective is to Create a Safe, Healthy
and Attractive Environment for Residents and Visitors and its commitment to the reduction of
Green House Gas Emissions.

The City of Sebastopol has recently adopted their General Plan that addresses improving Air
Quality in Sebastopol and Reduce Air Quality Impacts from Future Development. Many of the
policies and programs in our recently adopted General Plan work to help reduce congestion
and helps achieve regional efforts to reduce Greenhouse Gas (GHG) Emissions, while
continuing to cooperate with Bay Area Air Quality Management District to in implementing the
regional Clean Air Plan and continuing to enforce air quality standards in collaboration with the
BAAQMD.

| believe that these policies and programs are reflective of the values of the City of Sebastopol
and Sonoma County. Although we have done a lot to help with climate change and reduction
of green house gas emissions, there is still a lot of work to do and | believe that | can be an
instrument to help with that change in our County if | was appointed to this Board.

Therefore, | am requesting support to represent Sonoma County on the BAAQMD

Sincerely,
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Michael Carnacchi
City Councilmember
City of Sebastopol



CIiTY OF PETALUMA

PoOST OFFICE BOX 61
PETALUMA, CA 94953-0061

Teresa Barrett
Councilmember

Petatuma City Hall
11 English Street
Petaluma, CA 94952

Phone (707)778-4345
Sax (707) 778-4419

E-Mail
teresadpetaluma@comeast net

December 19, 2016

Dear Mayors and Fellow Council Members,

I am writing to request your support for my reappointment to the Bay Area Air
Quality Management District Board (BAAQMD)

For the past four years I have represented the Cities of Sonoma County as the
Mayors’ and Councilmembers’ Association’s representative on the Air District
(BAAQMD). In that time, I have attended almost every bi-weekly Directors’
Meeting, and I have been particularly involved in the Climate Protection
Committee and the Public Outreach Committee. It is my intention to apply for
reappointment to this regional board, and I am seeking your support.

The effects of regional air quality on life in Sonoma County continue to grow.
This past summer we had an unprecedented number of Spare the Air days
affecting much of Sonoma County. As more decisions are being made regionally, I
want to continue to have our voices communicated and coordinated in an effective
way. The south county continues to be more impacted by decisions made at the
District level, and I believe I have been an effective voice for our needs and those
of the rest of the county, and would like to continue in that capacity.

At the start of my eleventh year on the Petaluma City Council, I look forward to
being able to continue my involvement within our city, our county, and at the
regional Bay Area level.

To this end, I seek your support for this appointment. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact me at 707.953.0846, or email me at
teresadpetaluma@comcast.net.

Thank you for your consideration.
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Teresa Barrett
Councilmember
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City Council

Gina Belforte
Mayor

Jake Mackenzie
Vice Mayor

Amy O. Ahanotu
Joseph T. Callinan
Pam Stafford
Councilmembers

Darrin Jenkins
Cily Manager

Don Schwartz
Assistant Cily Manager

Michelle Marchetta Kenyon
Cily Attorney

Karen Murphy
Assistanl City Altorney

JoAnne Buergler
Cily Clerk

Betsy Howze
Finance Director

Brian Masterson
Direclor of Public Safely

John McArhur
Director of Public Works and
Community Services

Mary Grace Pawson
Director of
Developmentl Services

Vicloria Perraull
Human Resources Direclor

November 29, 2016

City Selection Committee

¢/o Darin A. Bartow, Clerk

575 Administration Drive, Room 100A
Santa Rosa, CA 95403

Re: Re-selection as a Candidate for Consideration by the Board of Supervisors for
the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway & Transportation District Seat

Dear Mr. Clerk,

| am writing to request your support for my re-appointment to the Golden Gate
Bridge, Highway & Transportation District {District) Board of Directors. It has
been my pleasure to serve you as the Mayors and Councilmembers
representative on this board for the past four (4) years.

We have made some significant safety improvements including the installation
of the movable median barrier and are working diligently to further the
construction and installation of the suicide barrier.

But there is more work to do; specifically, continuing to address the growing
demands for increased transpartation services here in Sonoma County. | would
appreciate the opportunity to further the progress we have made by continuing
my service in this capacity. As such, | am seeking to serve Sonoma County for
another two year term as the Mayors and Councilmembers representative for
the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway & Transportation District.

Please call me should you have any questions at (707) 888-2724, or feel free to
e-mail me at gbellorte@rpcity.org. | appreciate your support.

Thank you,
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Gina B lforte /
Ro‘._m_v'rl‘ Park Mayor [ /

130 Avram Avenus ¢ Rohnert Park CA ¢ 92928 o (707} 538-2226 ¢ Fax (707} 794-9248

www.rpcity.org
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City Council

Jake Mackenzie
Mayor

Pam Stafford
Vice Mayor

Amy O. Ahanotu
Gina Belforle
Joseph T. Callinan
Councilmembers

Darrin Jenkins
City Manager

Don Schwartz
Assistant City Manager

Michelle Marchetta Kenyon
City Attorney

Alexandra M. Barnhill
Assistant City Attorney

JoAnne Buergler
City Clerk

Betsy Howze
Finance Director

Brian Masterson
Director of Public Safely

John McArthur
Director of Public Works and
Communily Services

Mary Grace Pawson
Director of
Development Services

Victoria Perrault
Human Resources Director

December 20, 2016

City Selection Committee

¢/o Darin A, Bartow, Clerk

575 Administration Drive, Room 100A
Santa Rosa, CA 95403

Re: Letter of Interest - Remote Access Network (RAN) Board

Honorable Mayors and Councilmembers,

I'am writing to respectfully request your support for my appointment to the
Remote Access Network Board (RAN). | am a strong supporter of the principles
that guide this statewide network system designed to allow local law
enforcement agencies direct access to the California Identification System.

| have great appreciation for the importance of maintaining a comprehensive
RAN collaborative here in Sonoma County and | would be honored to serve on
this Board. | believe that with my experience serving in local government and
my strong commitment to enhancing local law enforcement practices, | would
be a productive member of the RAN Board.

Thank you for your consideration of my request for appointment to the RAN
Board. Please call me should you have any questions at (707) 548-3419, or feel

free to e-mail me at jmackenzie@rpcity.org. | appreciate your support.
Sincerely,
CITY OF ROHNERT PARK
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File: Mayors & Councilmembers Association

Jake Mackenzie
Mayor

130 Avram Avenue ¢ Rohnert Park CA ¢ 94928 # (707) 588-2226 & Fax (707) 794-9248

www.rpcity.org





